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Hardwicke, Laura (Planning)

From: O'Connell, Freddie (Council Member)
Sent: Thursday, August 27, 2020 4:00 PM
To: Planning Commissioners
Cc: Planning Staff
Subject: Items I'm Supporting Tonight

Commissioners, 
 
I apologize for my tardy correspondence, but I did want to highlight some items I am asking you all to support on this 
evening’s agenda: 
 

 2020SP-030-001: I have worked extensively with the Lofts at Marathon team through various iterations of this 
project and expect it to bring quality housing to an appropriately urban area. 

 2016SP-055-002: Again, I’ve worked with New City and Historic Germantown neighbors extensively on Neuhoff 
and properties nearby to the Cumberland River Greenway. I believe this project would further enhance an 
emerging district in East Germantown. 

 
Thank you all for your consideration and your service. 
 
My best … 
 
--  
Freddie O’Connell 
Metro Council, District 19 
 
http://www.readyforfreddie.com 
http://www.facebook.com/FreddieForNashville 
http://twitter.com/freddieoconnell 
 
615-260-0005 


